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May 11, 2023 

Honorable Nohelani U'u-Hodgins, Committee Chair 
Government Relations, Ethics, and Transparency Committee 
200 South High Street, 8th Floor 
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793 

Dear Chair U'u-Hodgins: 

SUBJECT: NOMINEE TO BOARDS, COMMITTEES, AND 
COMMISSIONS (RESOLUTION 23-94 THROUGH 23-
97, VARIOUS) (GREAT-2(8)) 

On May 11, 2023, Harry Richard Hecht notified my office that he is 
withdrawing consideration from the Urban Design Review Board. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Please contact Cory Lynn 
Vicens, Boards and Commissions, Office of the Mayor, at 270-8222, if you have 
any questions. 

Cc: Mimi Desjardins, Deputy Corporation Counsel 
RTB:clv 

Sincerely, 

!CHARD T. BISSEN, JR. 
Mayor 




